
The Town of Moriah Town Board held a 2nd Public Hearing on Thursday, August 13, 2020 at 

5:45pm on the CDBG project #758PW143-18 Port Henry Water and Sewer Main Replacement 

Phase 1, Oak and Ridge at the Town of Moriah Court House, 42 Park Place, Port Henry, New 

York. 

 

Present: Thomas Scozzafava  Supervisor 

  Paul Salerno   Councilman 

  Tom Anderson  Councilman 

  Matt Brassard   Councilman 

  Nathan Gilbo   Councilman 

 

Others Present:  Rose French-Town Clerk. 

 

Supervisor Scozzafava called the Public Hearing to order at 5:45pm by saluting the flag. 

 

He then read the legal notice calling for the Public Hearing.   

 

The Supervisor stated there were no written comments from the public.   

 

The Supervisor stated he signed the completion today.  There are a few punch items and then the 

project will be closed out.  The project went well; tight area to work in but it was definitely 

needed; the lines were very bad.  Next year we will begin Phase 2 of this project which will 

include First, Second and Third Lane.  The Supervisor asked if the Board had any questions; 

Councilman Salerno stated the people did a fantastic job and he is thankful.  The Supervisor 

stated that Manfred Construction did a great job.  

 

The Hearing closed at 5:51pm. 

 

___________________________________ 

       Town Clerk 


